
I 
i 

IN THE SUPREME COURT FOR THE STATE OF ALASKA 

IT IS ORDERED: 

ORDER NO. _.._7.-2.._6 __ _ 

Amending Appellate Rule 204 (b) 
to require the appellants 
current addresses. 

Appellate Rule 204(b) is amended to provide: 

(b) Notice of Appeal. A party may appeal from a 
judgment by filing a notice of appeal with the court 
from which the appeal is being taken. The notice of 
appeal must specify the parties taking the appeal and 
their current addresses, designate the judgment or part 
thereof appealed from, and name the court to which the 
appeal is taken. . The notice of appeal shall be 
accompanied by proof of service on all other parties to 
the action· in the trial court. As provided elsewhere 
in these rules, at the time it is served and filed the 
notice of appeal shall be accompanied by a statement of 
points on appeal (Rule 210(e)} and designation of 
record on appeal (Rule 210 (a) (1)) and, if required, 
by the filing fee (Rule 204 (h)) and a bond for costs 
on appeal (Rule 204.(c) (1)). If a motion for an 
extension of time to file the statement of points on 
appeal or designation of record on appeal has been 
filed with the appellate court, the appellant shall 
serve and file with the notice of appeal a written 
statement to that effect. A motion to waive bond on 
appeal pursuant to Rule 204(c), or to appeal at public 
expense pursuant to Rule 209, may be filed along with 
the notice of appeal. Otherwise, the clerk · of the 
trial courts shall refuse to accept for filing any 
notice of appeal not conforming to this paragraph. 

DATED: July JO. 1986 

EFFECTIVE DATE: December 15, 1986 
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